
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

11. PAPANUI COMMUNITY WATCH 
 
 The Board was requested to approve a request for funding received from Papanui Community Watch, 

to assist with general expenses. 
 
 The Board resolved to grant $2,000 from its 2005/06 SCAP Fund and invite Community Watch 

representatives to a future deputations/seminar meeting to update the Board on crime statistics, 
including details of the group’s activities in the local community. 

 
 (Note:  Yvonne Palmer, Myra Barry and Megan Evans declared an interest in this item, and retired 

from the discussion and voting thereon.) 
 
 


